
6. STUDHOLME STREET KERBS AND CHANNELS – BARRINGTON TO SOMERFIELD STREETS

The Board received a report from its traffic engineer seeking support for planned work along
Studholme Street between Barrington Street and Somerfield Street.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision.


